
Learn With Us: Pebble Go & Pebble Go Next!
Join us for a pair of webinars to learn more about two of our new digital resource offerings – Pebble Go and
Pebble Go Next! District and AEA staff are both invited to join the webinars to learn more about these
resources for our youngest learners. Both sessions will be recorded.
Please register even if you are unable to attend in real-time so you can get
access to the recorded sessions!

Pebble Go (K-3rd grade)

Inspires self-directed learning while building foundational reading and
research skills; over 1,500 articles and supporting multimedia

Pebble Go Next (3rd-6th grade)

Hundreds of more in-depth articles and multimedia that align with
state and national standards, with tiered instructional supports

Webinars
Sept. 26, 2022
9:00-9:45 a.m.
REGISTER NOW!

Take a deep dive into the broad range of non-fiction content and its uses across the school day. Explore how
PebbleGo and PebbleGo Next support the Iowa Core Standards and ways to incorporate science, social
studies and literacy content into your curriculum!

Sept. 27, 2022
3:00-3:45 p.m.
REGISTER NOW!

Explore how these resources are building curious learners. Leave with lesson plans and activity templates to
immediately use with your students!

If you have any questions, contact:
Tracie Marshall, Media/Technology Project & Purchasing Coordinator
tmarshall@iowaaea.org

Iowa’s Area Education Agencies

https://coughlancompanies.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_9jUj_QepT5aAbvW52NCOtw
https://coughlancompanies.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_p3wL0V2gTTWP_jIIScfUTA

